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  Tomoko Fuse's Origami Boxes Tomoko
Fuse,2018-04-10 With this origami-how-to book,
learn how to fold unique gift boxes that are as
unique as the treasures they hold! Considered the
most famous living origami master, Tomoko Fuse is
known for her expertise in box-folding and other
origami paper craft styles. The simple flat box,
or tato, is an excellent introduction to the art
of beginner origami and allows readers to start
small, then build to more intricate pieces.
Handmade paper boxes are an expression of origami
crafts at their very best. Experiment with
different thicknesses, textures, and origami paper
designs of paper for a true one-of-a-kind
presentation. Step by step instructions and
diagrams guide you from start to finish as you
create: Flat boxes in several different shapes
Boxes with multifaceted tops Box tops with
spiraled flourishes And so much more Origami box
folding is a relaxing and satisfying craft for all
levels of expertise and--with a little practice
and this easy origami book--gift-giving will never
be the same.
  Altai - Himalaya. A Travel Diary Nicholas
Roerich,2017-03-24
  An Anthology of Concrete Poetry Emmett
Williams,2013 First published by the legendary
Something Else Press in 1967, An Anthology of
Concrete Poetry was the first American anthology
on the international movement of Concrete poetry.
The movement itself began in the early 1950s, in
Germany--through Eugen Gomringer, who borrowed the
term concrete from the art of his mentor, Max
Bill--and in Brazil, through the Noigandres group,
which included the de Campos brothers and Decio
Pignatari. Over the course of the 1960s it
exploded across Europe, America and Japan, as
other protagonists of the movement emerged, such
as Dieter Roth, Öyvind Fahlström, Ernst Jandl,
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bpNichol, Mary Ellen Solt, Jackson Mac Low, Ian
Hamilton Finlay, Bob Cobbing, Dom Sylvester
Houédard, Pierre Garnier, Henri Chopin, Brion
Gysin and Kitasono Katue. By the late 1960s, poet
Jonathan Williams could proclaim: If there is such
a thing as a worldwide movement in the art of
poetry, Concrete is it. The work of the 77 writers
collected in this anthology varies greatly in its
aims and forms, but all can be said to emphasize
the visual dimension of language, manipulating
individual letters and minimal semantic units to
produce poems that are for contemplating as much
as for reading. Emmett Williams, the book's
editor, added explanatory commentary for the poems
and biographies of their authors, making this
volume--long out of print--the definitive
anthology of this movement, which has so
influenced artists and writers of subsequent
generations.
  Advances in Computing and Communications, Part
II Ajith Abraham,Jaime Lloret Mauri,John
Buford,Junichi Suzuki,Sabu M. Thampi,2011-07-08
This volume is the second part of a four-volume
set (CCIS 190, CCIS 191, CCIS 192, CCIS 193),
which constitutes the refereed proceedings of the
First International Conference on Computing and
Communications, ACC 2011, held in Kochi, India, in
July 2011. The 72 revised full papers presented in
this volume were carefully reviewed and selected
from a large number of submissions. The papers are
organized in topical sections on database and
information systems; distributed software
development; human computer interaction and
interface; ICT; internet and Web computing; mobile
computing; multi agent systems; multimedia and
video systems; parallel and distributed
algorithms; security, trust and privacy.
  Stress R Us Greeley Miklashek,2018-04-20 This
book is a compilation of what a neuropsychiatrist
learned about the causes and cures of human
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diseases in his 41 year medical practice. I
treated 25,000 of my fellows and wrote 1,000,000
Rx in the process. The book is divided into 51
Topics (chapters) and contains over 100
references. It serves as an historical review of
the field of stress research as well as animal
crowding research, as the two morphed together in
my theory of population density stress. Human
overpopulation is a fact, as we have far exceeded
the earth's carrying capacity for our species and
mother nature is attempting to cull our numbers
through our multitude of diseases of civilization.
Our hunter-gatherer contemporaries, living in
their traditional manner in their clan social
groups widely distributed in their ecosystem, have
none of our diseases. As our extreme gene based
altruism has brought us tremendous compassion and
technological advances in caring for the diseases
of our fellows, it has also brought us tremendous
overpopulation and brought us near to ecological
collapse. We must face our need to restrict our
reproduction or mother nature will do it for us. A
case in point: infertility in America has
increased 100% in just 34 years, from 1982 to
2016. During the same period, our sperm counts
have fallen 60%. No-one is willing to look at the
obvious cause: neuro-endocrine inhibition of human
reproduction resulting from population density
stress. If any of this touches a nerve, please
find the time in your busy, stressful day to stop
for an hour and read this ground-breaking book.
You may never have heard any of this information
from any of your healthcare providers or the mass
media. Big Pharma rules the minds of your
healthcare providers and the mass media. At the
end of my career as a practicing psychiatrist, I
had become little more than a prescription writing
machine and was actually instructed to stop
wasting time talking to your patients and just
write their prescriptions. So, I retired and spent
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the next 5 years writing this book. I hope you
find it as illuminating as I did doing the
research on our epidemic of stress diseases. No
wonder that we are ever more anxious and
depressed, in spite of taking our 4,300,000,000 Rx
every year! The real cure for our diseases of
civilization must be a worldwide reduction in
family size and a concerted effort to increase the
opportunities for women to access education and
work, as well as birth control. The alternative is
increasing human disease and infertility from
population density stress. Please read this book
and tell me if you don't agree with my surprising
conclusions. Good luck and God bless us one and
all!
  Biomaterials Science William R Wagner,Shelly E.
Sakiyama-Elbert,Guigen Zhang,Michael J.
Yaszemski,2020-05-23 The revised edition of the
renowned and bestselling title is the most
comprehensive single text on all aspects of
biomaterials science from principles to
applications. Biomaterials Science, fourth
edition, provides a balanced, insightful approach
to both the learning of the science and technology
of biomaterials and acts as the key reference for
practitioners who are involved in the applications
of materials in medicine.This new edition
incorporates key updates to reflect the latest
relevant research in the field, particularly in
the applications section, which includes the
latest in topics such as nanotechnology, robotic
implantation, and biomaterials utilized in cancer
research detection and therapy. Other additions
include regenerative engineering, 3D printing,
personalized medicine and organs on a chip.
Translation from the lab to commercial products is
emphasized with new content dedicated to medical
device development, global issues related to
translation, and issues of quality assurance and
reimbursement. In response to customer feedback,
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the new edition also features consolidation of
redundant material to ensure clarity and focus.
Biomaterials Science, 4th edition is an important
update to the best-selling text, vital to the
biomaterials’ community. The most comprehensive
coverage of principles and applications of all
classes of biomaterials Edited and contributed by
the best-known figures in the biomaterials field
today; fully endorsed and supported by the Society
for Biomaterials Fully revised and updated to
address issues of translation, nanotechnology,
additive manufacturing, organs on chip, precision
medicine and much more. Online chapter exercises
available for most chapters
  A Manual of the District of Vizagapatam, in the
Presidency of Madras David Freemantle
Carmichael,1869
  The Mask Wearer Bryan Perro,2012-03-13 To defeat
the forces of evil which threaten his world, young
Amos Daragon, aided by mythical animal friends,
sets out on a journey to find four masks that
harness the forces of nature and sixteen powerful
stones that give the masks their magic.
  Japanese Prints Christie, Manson & Woods
International Inc,1991
  The Swastika Steven Heller,2010-06-29 Forces
even the most sophisticated to rethink and rework
their ideas of how images work in the world.--
School Library Journal.* Traces the history of the
swastika, from religious symbol to reviled symbol
* More than 175 illustrations * Powerful
examination of the impact of one graphic symbol on
society. This acclaimed examination of the most
powerful symbol ever created is now available in
paperback. The rise and fall of the swastika, and
its mysteries and misunderstandings, are fully
explained and explored. Readers will be captivated
by the twists and turns of the symbol’s fortunes,
from its pre-Nazi religious and commercial uses,
to the Nazi appropriation and misuse of the form,
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to its contemporary applications as both a racist
and an apolitical logo. In a new afterword, author
Steven Heller discusses the controversy around
ideas to ban the symbol and public reaction to the
book since it was first published. This is a
classic story, masterfully told, about how one
graphic symbol can endure and influence culture
for generations. Allworth Press, an imprint of
Skyhorse Publishing, publishes a broad range of
books on the visual and performing arts, with
emphasis on the business of art. Our titles cover
subjects such as graphic design, theater,
branding, fine art, photography, interior design,
writing, acting, film, how to start careers,
business and legal forms, business practices, and
more. While we don't aspire to publish a New York
Times bestseller or a national bestseller, we are
deeply committed to quality books that help
creative professionals succeed and thrive. We
often publish in areas overlooked by other
publishers and welcome the author whose expertise
can help our audience of readers.
  Handbook of Clinical Psychopharmacology for
Therapists John D. Preston,John H. O'Neal,Mary C.
Talaga,2013-02-02 Handbook of Clinical
Psychopharmacology for Therapists has become the
go-to resource for mental health clinicians
looking for clear, reliable information about the
treatment of mental health issues. Organized by
disorder and, within each disorder, by medication,
this book is designed to familiarize clinicians
and students with the basic terminology and models
of pharmacokinetics. This updated seventh edition
provides essential information on new medications
and treatment options and includes the latest
research on side effects, contraindications, and
efficacy of all major medications prescribed for
mental health disorders. The book also features an
important new chapter on the effects of
withdrawing from psychopharmacological
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medications. This handbook makes it simple to: Get
the facts about drug interactions and side effects
Find out how medications affect adults, children,
and adolescents differently Learn how different
cultures view medical treatment, vital information
for anyone who treats clients from a variety of
backgrounds Discontinue medication safely when
needed
  A Japanese Collection Michael Tomkinson,1898
  Asian Games Colin Christopher Mackenzie,Irving
L. Finkel,2004
  Wild Fruits: Composition, Nutritional Value and
Products Abdalbasit Adam Mariod,2021-01-19 Wild
fruits play an important role in mitigating hunger
in the developing world. As a sustainable and
natural food source in rural areas, these fruits
have a strong effect on regional food security and
poverty alleviation. This makes the utilization of
wild foods incredibly important for native
populations both in terms of food security and
economics. There are many traditional methods for
wild fruit harvesting, indigenous tree and plant
domestication and cultivation passed down through
generations that are sustainable and economically
viable, ultimately contributing to a better
quality of life for large sections of the
developing world. To date there has not been a
reference work focusing on the full scope of wild
fruits from their growth and chemical makeup to
their harvest, distribution, health effects and
beyond. Wild Fruits: Composition, Nutritional
Value and Products adequately fills this gap,
expansively covering the utilization of multi-
purpose wild fruits in regions worldwide. Effects
on quality of life, food security, economics and
health are extensively covered. Over 31 wild fruit
species are examined, with individual chapters
focusing on each species' phytochemical
constituents, bioactive compounds, traditional and
medicinal uses and chemical composition. Harvest,



9

post-harvest and consumption methods are covered
for each, as are their overall effect on the food
security and economics of their native regions.
This book is essential for researchers in search
of a comprehensive singular source for the
chemical makeups and cultivation of indigenous
wild fruits and their many benefits to their
native regions.
  Encyclopedia of Muslim-American History Edward
E. Curtis,2010 A two volume encyclopedia set that
examines the legacy, impact, and contributions of
Muslim Americans to U.S. history.
  The Sikh Art Paul Michael Taylor,Sonia
Dhami,2021-09-13 This volume brings together
leading scholars of Sikhism and of Sikh art to
assess and interpret the remarkable art resource
known as the Kapany Collection, using it to
introduce to a broad public the culture, history,
and ethos of the Sikhs. Fifteen renowned scholars
contributed essays describing the passion and
vision of Narinder and Satinder Kapany in
assembling this unparalleled assemblage of great
Sikh art, some of which has been displayed in
exhibitions around the globe. The Kapanys' legacy
of philanthropic work includes establishing the
Sikh Foundation (now celebrating its 50th year)
and university endowments for Sikh studies.
Through this profusely illustrated book's
chapters, scholars examine the full range of Sikh
artistic expression and of Sikh history and
cultural life, using artworks from the Kapany
Collection.
  The Element Encyclopedia of Secret Signs and
Symbols: The Ultimate A–Z Guide from Alchemy to
the Zodiac Adele Nozedar,2010-01-21 Unlock the
lost and hidden meanings of the world's ancient
and modern signs and symbols with the latest in
the hugely popular series of 'Element
Encyclopedias'. This is the biggest A-Z reference
book on symbolic objects you'll ever find.
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  The Prevention of Oral Disease John J.
Murray,June H Nunn,James G Steele,2003-06-05
Comprehensively covering all the pertinent aspects
of preventive dental care taking an evidence-based
approach, this book covers all the relevant dental
diseases and conditions with essential points
listed as bullets, as well as line diagrams and
colour illustrations. Each chapter has been
written by experts.
  The Sign of the Cross Daniel Rancour-
Laferriere,2017-09-08 This book presents a unique
effort to create a new understanding of the
Christian sign of the cross. At its core, it
traces the conscious and unconscious influence of
this visual symbol through time. What began as the
crucifixion of a Jewish troublemaker in Roman-
occupied Judea in the first century eventually
gave rise to a broad spectrum of readings of the
instrument used to accomplish such a punishment, a
cross. The author argues that Jesus was a
provocative, grandiose masochist whose suffering
and death initially signified redemption for
believers. This idea gradually morphed into a
Christian sense of freedom to persecute and wage
war against non-believers, however, as can be seen
in the Crusades (wars of the cross). Many
believers even construed the murder of their
savior as a crime perpetrated by the Jews, and
this paranoid notion culminated in the mass murder
of European Jews under the sign of the Nazi hooked
cross (Hakenkreuz). Rancour-Laferriere's book is
expertly written and argued; it will be readable
to a large audience because it touches on many
areas of controversy, interest, and scholarship.
The work is critical, but not unfair; it employs
psychoanalysis, art history (the study of the
symbol of the cross in works of art), religion and
religious texts, and world history generally. The
interweaving of these various themes is what gives
this work its ability to draw in readers-and will
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ultimately be what keeps the reader interested
through the conclusion.
  Building the Web of Things Dominique Dom
Guinard,Vlad M. Trifa,2016-06-06 Summary A hands-
on guide that will teach how to design and
implement scalable, flexible, and open IoT
solutions using web technologies. This book
focuses on providing the right balance of theory,
code samples, and practical examples to enable you
to successfully connect all sorts of devices to
the web and to expose their services and data over
REST APIs. Purchase of the print book includes a
free eBook in PDF, Kindle, and ePub formats from
Manning Publications. About the Technology Because
the Internet of Things is still new, there is no
universal application protocol. Fortunately, the
IoT can take advantage of the web, where IoT
protocols connect applications thanks to universal
and open APIs. About the Book Building the Web of
Things is a guide to using cutting-edge web
technologies to build the IoT. This step-by-step
book teaches you how to use web protocols to
connect real-world devices to the web, including
the Semantic and Social Webs. Along the way you'll
gain vital concepts as you follow instructions for
making Web of Things devices. By the end, you'll
have the practical skills you need to implement
your own web-connected products and services.
What's Inside Introduction to IoT protocols and
devices Connect electronic actuators and sensors
(GPIO) to a Raspberry Pi Implement standard REST
and Pub/Sub APIs with Node.js on embedded systems
Learn about IoT protocols like MQTT and CoAP and
integrate them to the Web of Things Use the
Semantic Web (JSON-LD, RDFa, etc.) to discover and
find Web Things Share Things via Social Networks
to create the Social Web of Things Build a web-
based smart home with HTTP and WebSocket Compose
physical mashups with EVRYTHNG, Node-RED, and
IFTTT About the Reader For both seasoned
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programmers and those with only basic programming
skills. About the Authors Dominique Guinard and
Vlad Trifa pioneered the Web of Things and
cofounded EVRYTHNG, a large-scale IoT cloud
powering billions of Web Things. Table of Contents
PART 1 BASICS OF THE IOT AND THE WOT From the
Internet of Things to the Web of Things Hello,
World Wide Web of Things Node.js for the Web of
Things Getting started with embedded systems
Building networks of Things PART 2 BUILDING THE
WOT Access: Web APIs for Things Implementing Web
Things Find: Describe and discover Web Things
Share: Securing and sharing Web Things
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Platforms
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downloads often
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they provide
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world of
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